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From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 2:15 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: OHRVs in Coos..... a problem

From: Jeremiah Macrae-Hawkins < >  
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:23 PM 
To: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: Fw: OHRVs in Coos..... a problem

Hello Commissioner Stewart ,

My wife and I recently bought a home in Gorham NH after being away for some years. As a native of 
Coos NH it was nice to be back, the honey moon however was short lived. We've become acutely aware 
of the HUGE OHRV problem in Gorham and surrounding areas. About once a month we have the "should 
we move" conversation. The current situation with OHRV's over running our streets and trails for most of 
the year just plane sucks. This is not what we moved to Coos for. As a young couple, entrepreneurs, and 
growing family we cant help but think OHRVs are driving people like us away. Who are we? Gorham's 
future. 

I support amending HB 498, and support HB 592. 

Please help steer Coos in the right direction and support these bills!

Jeremiah Hawkins




